

June Book of the Month

Pick up a copy of *The Good Shepherd's Pasture: A Story of Your Baptism* by Elizabeth Harwell. This book seeks to help parents explain the biblical view of covenant baptism to their children. With a heart-warming story of a good shepherd and colorful illustrations, this book is a helpful resource to instruct on baptism for both parents and children. Purchase your copy from the bookshelf today.

Parish Picnic

Make plans to join us for our Sabbath Supper Picnic following second service on Sunday, July 7th. Enjoy delicious food and fun games with the Parish family. Fried chicken, grilled hot dogs, buns, and condiments will be provided, along with drinks. Please bring a side dish and dessert to share. Remember your quilt or lawn chairs to be able to eat and play outside.

Opportunities for Kingdom Service

Both prayer and missions are vital to the vision and ministry of Parish Pres. Our missions committee serves each of our missionaries and provides a link between their work on the field to our congregation. Our prayer team not only manages our prayer chain and alerts, it also helps to prod us all toward deeper and more consistent lives of intercession, supplication, and thanksgiving. If you are looking for good places to plug into Kingdom work, these might be good opportunities. For more information talk with Pastor George or contact the church office.

Missions Quarterly Offering

Our Quarterly Offering will be used to raise funds to kick off the Wrap Around Ministry at Parish, a ministry to bring foster care awareness to our congregation. Special offering envelopes are available in the foyer and can be left in the tithe box. For more information, please contact Maggie Purifoy (mgpurifoy@gmail.com).



There is a Nursing Mom's Room inside the kitchen. E-mail prayer requests to prayer@parishpres.org Visiting Parish? Feel free to email or call: office@parishpres.org / 615-574-1029 4150 Clovercroft Rd, Franklin, TN 37067

Spiritual Disciplines Workshop

All young ladies in 7th-12th grades are invited to participate in a "spiritual disciplines" bootcamp. We will focus on the habits of Bible reading, scripture memorization, praying the Psalms, developing a theological framework, and more. There will also be fellowship time, snacks, and a catered lunch. The workshop will be taught by Allison Burr at her home, 1316 Carnton Lane, from 9 AM to 1 PM on June 22nd. Feel free to invite friends from outside Parish to attend with you. To register or ask questions, contact Allison Burr (allison@truthbeautygoodness.net).

Bulletin Board

Please check the bulletin boards in the lobby for additional announcements, missionary updates, and community happenings.



Calendar

Today—

Worship: 8:30 and 11 AM Sunday School: 10 AM

Tuesday—

Men's Bible Study in Spring Hill: 6 AM Women's Bible Study (Grant Home): 6:30

PM

Wednesday—

Men's Bible Study at Parish: 6 AM

Nursery Volunteers Next Sunday

First Service—Ginny Morrison and Susan Sadler Sunday School—Helen Settles, Sarah Hutton, and Lela Grace Anderson

Second Service—Wendy Vedders and Kharis Vedders

Linens

June—Ginny Morrison

Send questions or new announcements to: announcements@parishpres.org